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PCS Front Line

Welcome to the latest issue of Front Line, the journal for PCS members in the
Home Office group.

In this issue

The Rwanda ruling
Group president James Cox reflects on the 29th June Rwanda ruling and what this
means for PCS.

Get involved!
NEC member Karen Alderson writes about how PCS members can become more
active in the union.

The McCloud ruling
Group vice president Pete Wright on how the McCloud ruling on pension schemes
may affect you.

A first-time delegate’s experience at group conference
HMPO member Paul Heckles reflects on his first time at Home Office group
conference in Brighton.

The hardship fund
Group treasurer Sarah Wright on everything you need to know about the group
hardship fund.
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